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RAYLEIGH BOYS FOOTBALL CLUB

1 SUMMARY

1.1 This item has been accepted as a late report by the Chairman.

2 INTRODUCTION

2.1 Correspondence was received from Rayleigh Boys Football Club
regarding issues concerning Fairview and Grove Playing Fields. A copy
of the letter is appended for information. The issues raised have been
investigated and a response sent to the club. However, Members have
requested that a meeting be arranged between Officers, Members and
the club to discuss the matter in further detail and report back to this
Subcommittee.

3 PARISH IMPLICATIONS

Fairview and Grove Playing Fields lie within the Rayleigh Town Council
area.

4 RECOMMENDATION

It is proposed that the Committee RECOMMENDS

That a meeting is arranged between Officers, Members and  Officials
of Rayleigh Boys Football Club and reports the outcome to the next
meeting of this Subcommittee.

R Crofts

Corporate Director (Finance & External services)

______________________________________________________________

Background Papers:  None

For further information please contact Eva McIlwaine on:-

Tel:- 01702 318120
E-Mail:-eva.mcilwaine@rochford.gov.uk




